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In accordance with standing orders of the Dublin City Council, the report of the 
meeting of the South East Area Joint Policing Sub-Committee held on 21st June 2018 
is set out hereunder: 
 
 

 
1. Minutes of previous meeting.  

Minutes agreed. 
 

2. Presentation on Drug Related Intimidation.  
Presentation noted. 

 
3. Presentation on DMR South Central Crime Statistics made by Chief 

Superintendent Joseph Gannon.  
Report on the issues associated with crowds drinking in public places in the 
good weather.  

 
4. Presentation on DMR South Crime Statistics made by Chief 

Superintendent Kevin Gralton. 
 
  

 

 

 
Councillor Mannix Flynn 
Chairperson  
21st June 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

Attendance: 

 

South East Area Councillors 

Cllr Mannix Flynn (Chairperson) 

Cllr Kieran Binchy  

Cllr Dermot Lacey 

Cllr Frank Kennedy  

Cllr Chris Andrews 

 

 

Garda Síochána 

Chief Superintendent Kevin Gralton 

Superintendent Joseph Gannon  

Sergeant Eamon Lynch  

Alan O’Connor , Pearse St. Station 

Cllr Patrick McCartan  

Cllr Patrick Costello 

Cllr Mary Freehill 

 

Dublin City Council 

Rose Kenny, Area Manager 

Brian Hanney, Assistant Area Manager 

Kevin O’Sullivan, Public Domain Officer 

Eimear O’Sullivan, Senior Staff Officer 

Brian Kavanagh,  Area Housing Manager  

Leah Johnston, Staff Officer 

 

Guests (Presentation) : 

Sergeant Eoin Browne, NDOCB 

 

 

Community & Business Representatives  

Ciaran Flanagan 

Damien Coughlan 

 

  

Apologies: 

Inspector Conor O’Neill 

Dep. Jim O’Callaghan T.D 

Cllr Clare Byrne 

Cllr Claire O’Connor 

Cllr Sonya Stapleton  

Teresa Weafer 

Esther McGrath  

Brian Kirk  

 

 

 

 

 

Garda 

Síochána 

 


